Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
2024-2025 School Circular Issue No. 16
(Suitable for F.3 students)
17" February, 2025

Dear parents and guardians,

Special Timetable for Classes and Simulated Elective Subject Selection

Please pay attention to the following items:

Special Timetable for Classes
On 25™ March (Tuesday), there will be a school administrative meeting at our school. Classes will
be conducted according to a special timetable (half-day schedule), and dismissal time will be at 1:35 p.m.

Simulated Elective Subject Selection

The school will release the online link for the academic performance verification on eClass on 22
February (Saturday). Students can download their simulated report cards and refer to their overall rankings
in each subject to conduct a survey of their subject preferences and simulate subject selection. Parents are
advised to discuss with their children about the subjects they hope to take in senior forms and submit the
order of their child’s preferred subjects to the school in the form of an electronic notice return from 22™
February to 23 February.

The school will categorize the elective subjects based on the subject preference survey and the
school’s resources into three groups, with each student taking three elective subjects—one from each
group. The results of the simulated subject selection are intended only for the reference of parents and
students. The simulated selection is based solely on students’ performance from the first term and does
not guarantee the same preferences when students select subjects in July.

Should you have any further questions, please contact the class teachers.

Yours faithfully,

Wy

(Wong Kit) /




The reply slip should be submitted by 20" February.

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2024-2025 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 16
(Suitable for F.3 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

I am well informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature: Date:




